
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Arts, Culture & Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: Becky Rogers, Manager, Arts, Culture and Heritage Division   
   
Meeting Date: August 10, 2017 
 
Subject: Report ACHAC17-038 

 Approval of Artist for 2017 Artspace Mural Project 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to approve the choice of artist for the 2017 Mural Project at 278 Aylmer Street 
North.  
 
 

Recommendations  
 
That the Arts, Culture and Heritage Advisory Committee (ACHAC) approve the 
recommendations outlined in Report ACHAC17-038, dated August 10, 2017of the 
Manager, Arts, Culture and Heritage Division, as follows: 
 
a) That the presentation from Artspace on the 2017 Mural finalist(s) for 278 Simcoe 

Street be received, and 
 
b) That ACHAC approve the recommendation of the Public Art Advisory Committee 

of Chrissy Poitras as the artist for the project. 
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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Background 
 
The 2017 Hunter Street project is not taking place until Public Works is able to move 
their materials to a new location.  The Public Art Advisory Committee selected the 
Ashburnham Realty property at 278 Simcoe Street as the preferred location for a 
replacement project. This location is one of the ones identified in the 2016 Wall Call for 
locations for DBIA projects.  
 
Artspace is managing this project. A national artist call was conducted with submissions 
reviewed by the jury.  Jon Lockyer, the project manager will provide a presentation on 
the process and the jury’s recommendation.  
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Becky Rogers, Manager, Arts, Culture and Heritage Division 
 

Contact Name: 
Becky Rogers,  
Manager, Arts, Culture & Heritage Division 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Ext.1442  
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-743-2614 
E-Mail: brogers@peterborough.ca 

  

 

mailto:brogers@peterborough.ca

	Purpose
	Recommendations
	Budget and Financial Implications
	There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.
	Background

